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Apsley & District Lions Club

Box 325, Apsley, Ontario KOL 1A0

August 8, 2025

Mr. Gary Geraldi

North Kawartha Community Center
McFadden Road

Apsley, Ontario KOL 1A0

Dear Gary and Shawn

On behalf of the Apsley & District Lions Club, | would like to take this opportunity to say
thanks for all your help and support during the flea market. Your staff as always goes above
and beyond the call. The staff members who helped us out during the two weeks of the Flea
Market were amazing; they were so willing to help and always cheerful. It's so nice to have
people like you and your staff here in Apsley, we are very lucky.

Regards

Brenda Lenson

Apsley & District Lions Club





